
 
I,  , understand that I am eligible for Title IV aid as a 
result of the Fresh Start initiative. As a Fresh Start-eligible borrower, I understand that, by accepting 
Title IV HEA federal student aid during the Fresh Start period, I am agreeing to have my defaulted 
loans transferred to a new loan servicer - the company that will manage my loan - which will result in 
continued Title IV HEA federal student aid eligibility beyond the Fresh Start period. I understand that 
this transfer may not occur immediately and that I can contact the holder(s) of my defaulted loan(s) 
to request transfer sooner. 

 
 

Student Signature:    Date:  

Student Name (Print):   Student ID#:   
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The U.S. Department of Education has announced an initiative that would eliminate the negative effects 
of student loan default for borrowers who defaulted prior to the start of the COVID-19 pandemic 
student loan payment pause (March 13, 2020). This initiative, called “Fresh Start”, enables borrowers 
with defaulted federal student loans to regain Title IV HEA federal student aid eligibility, including 
Federal Pell Grants and Federal Work-Study. The Fresh Start initiative will remain available to previously 
defaulted borrowers, as identified above, for one year after the end of the pandemic payment pause. 

 

 
Clark College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, perceived or actual physical or mental disability, pregnancy, 
genetic information, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital status, creed, religion, honorably discharged veteran or military status, 
citizenship, immigration status, or use of a trained guide dog or service animal in its programs and activities, in accordance with state and 
federal laws. The responsibility for and the protection of this commitment extends to students, faculty, administration, staff, contractors and 
those who develop or participate in college programs. It encompasses every aspect of employment and every student and community activity. 
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies: Gerald Gabbard, Director of Compliance 
and Title IX Coordinator, Baird Hall 133, 360-992-2317 or 360-992-2105, ggabbard@clark.edu. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Financial Aid Office 
1933 Fort Vancouver Way | Vancouver, WA 98663-3598 

(360) 992-2153 | FAX (360) 992-2864 | finaidloans@clark.edu 

mailto:ggabbard@clark.edu
mailto:finaidloans@clark.edu

